
I worked on two riparian restoration projects, sponsored by Oregon Natural Desert Association, that were focused on attracting 
beavers back into areas to improve watershed features. 

I believe it is important that we recognize the contributions these animals make in restoring wetlands and watersheds and move to 
provide additional protections for their work in all our wild places. 


